
 

Pacific Basin Shipping Limited (“Pacific Basin”, SEHK: 2343) will announce our 2019 Interim Results 

Announcement on 31 July 2019. We cordially invite you to join our conference call. 

Details of the conference call are as follows: 

Date and Time 

31 July 2019 (Wednesday) 

5:30p.m. – 6:30p.m. (HKT, GMT +8) 

Speakers 

Mats Berglund – Chief Executive Officer 

Peter Schulz – Chief Financial Officer 

 

Internet Live Audio Webcast 

http://mms.prnasia.com/02343/20190731/default.aspx 

Dial-in Number and Conference ID: 

+ 852 2888 0377 (Conference ID: 528 0824) 

 

The results announcement and presentation will be available for download from the Investors section 

at https://www.pacificbasin.com/en/ir/presentations.php ahead of the conference call. 

Replay of the call will be available on our website under Investors > Presentations, Webcasts & Calls 

section after 10p.m. Hong Kong time on 31 July 2019. 

We look forward to your participation. For any enquiries, please contact Emily Lau 

(elau@pacificbasin.com, +852 2233 7054) or Vivian Li (vli@pacificbasin.com, +852 2233 7032).  

Thank you. 
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